
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
             Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As I’m sure you are aware, next week is National Curriculum Testing week, and the 

children are all raring to go, having worked hard to prepare themselves in preparation for 

each of the 6 SATs tests.  Please find below the schedule for the week: 

 
From Tuesday to Friday, Y6 children will be able to share in an extra breakfast together 

at school straight after registration: a nice chance to relax with their friends and settle 

down before each test.  Children should all still have breakfast at home as normal, which 

will be “topped up” with a bite to eat and a drink at school. 

 

SATs week is always an important – and often enjoyable – time for the Year 6 children at 

our school and we are sure our current Year 6’s will have the same exciting first 

experience of a test environment. The best advice we can give the children for SAT’s 

week is to relax the night before each test, get a good night’s sleep and simply to try 

their very best. 

 

On behalf of the children in Pheasant class, thank you for all of your support and 

encouragement over the last few weeks. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Dan Taylor 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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